
 

We will be learning the 

sign for white and partici-

pating in animal yoga.  We 

will also be doing a fun 

painting project with Kool-

aid paint.  We will be do-

ing many fun animal and 

snow projects- home 

made snow, marshmallow 

names, and snow flake 

soup are just to name a 

few.  Ice will be placed in 

our sensory box for the 

month.  Our class loves to 

sing Row, Row,  Row your 

boat-if you see an alligator 

don’t forget to scream! 

Ahhh!  Our bible focus will 

be on Jonah and the Big 

Fish.   

God Bless! 

Ms. Kelly, Ms. Treisha, Ms. 

Kathy, Ms. Summer 

INFANTS- 

Thank you parents for 

making our Happy Birth-

day Jesus party a great 

success!  Also, thank 

you for all the wonder-

ful and thoughtful gifts! 

We are blessed with 

great children and great 

parents! 

Ms. Jan, Ms. Ashley, Ms. 

Deanna, Ms. Jessica, 

Ms. Jessica Crowder, 

Ms. Grace, Ms. Tessa, 

Ms. Karri 

YOUNGER ONES 

This month we will be 

talking about winter, 

winter friends and the 

color blue.  We will be 

talking about the letters A 

and B as well as the number 

1.  We will be exploring 

tastes and smells of items 

that start with these letters.  

We will be doing a Martin 

Luther King craft for the up-

coming holiday.  We will be 

using our sense of touch to 

play with ice.  We have sev-

eral birthdays this month– 

Happy Birthday!   

We look forward to what the 

new year will bring! 

Ms. Beth Ann, Ms. Katie K., 

Ms. Katie B., Ms. Mary, Ms. 

Leanna 

OLDER ONES 

We will be discovering artic 

animals and the color white.  

6 Weeks-23 Months News 

Two Year Old News 

Welcome 2015!  We really 

enjoyed our pajama day 

and our Happy Birthday 

Jesus party! Thank you very 

much for all the wonderful 

teachers gifts!  We appreci-

ate your thoughtfulness and 

generosity!   

This month we will be dis-

cussing the letters N, O, P, 

and Q.  Some words we will 

be discussing are night, 

numbers, nurse, nest, owl, 

ocean, opposites, penguin, 

popcorn, play-doh, pome-

granate, queen, quilt, and 

quail. We will be making 

footprint penguins, finger-

print necklaces, and 

handprint owls.  We will 

be using newspaper paint-

brushes and tasting pome-

granates.   

Donations of play-doh, 

wipes, different kinds of 

noodles, fabric scraps, 

matchbox cars or trains, 

andgently used board 
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Dates to remember: 

 January 1– Center Closed for 

New Years 

 Young Living Oils Party TBA 

40th  
Anniversary 
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Director-Tonya Neal  

Assistant Director– Lessa 

Lester 

Admissions Coordinator– 

Brittany Hill 

Accounts Manager– Barbara 

Hopkins 

Morning Supervisor– Jan 

Forloine 

Evening Supervisor-Grace 

Johnson 

Main office hours are from 8-

5pm daily. 

THANK YOU 

FROM THE TVCDC STAFF!  

WE APPRECIATE ALL THE 

THOUGHTFUL CARDS AND 

GIFTS!     

would be greatly ap-

preciated!  

Happy New Year!   

Ms. Kristen, Ms. Emily, 

Ms. Holley, Ms. Bailey, 

and Ms. Jessa     

WIPE DONATIONS ARE 

GREATLY APPRECIATED 

FOR ALL CLASSES!  

THANK YOU! 



Children are 

a gift from 

the Lord; 

they are a 

reward from 

Him 

Psalm 127:3 

(NLT) 

 

homework.  If you have any 

questions or concerns please 

feel free to contact any 

teacher or office staff.  Open 

communication is key.  Thank 

you! 

Ms. Lessa, Ms. Jennifer, Ms. 

Katey, Ms. Deanna, Mr. Don-

nie, Ms. Sarah 

Hello!  We are pleased 

with how this year is go-

ing.  The children have 

transitioned well to in-

door activities.  We are 

thankful to be utilizing 

our new gym and rooms.  

With the holiday and win-

ter season upon us, we 

will be here for you on 

closed days, snow days, 

and two hour delays/

early outs.  Children may 

bring toys and electronics 

from home with them, 

however, the center is not 

responsible for lost or dam-

aged items.  Also, all elec-

tronic games must be rated 

E for everyone.  We will 

have other activities availa-

ble during this time as well 

(Legos, crafts, art, physical 

activities/games, etc.).  Lost 

and found items are located 

in the backpack room in a 

labeled tote.  After school 

we have homework time for 

children if you would prefer 

your child to complete their 

Three Year Old News Four Year Old News 

If you have any items that 

are associated with our 

themes, please feel free to 

bring them in to share.  Our 

classroom could use: 

 Play-doh 

 Treasure bucket items 

 Old pants and shirts 

Dear God, 

As I stand at the door of this 

new year morn, help me to 

take your hand and with you 

I will stand.  Trusting that 

you will always help me 

through everything I see and 

do. Amen. 

 Ms. Becky, Ms. Rachel, Ms. 

Brianne, Ms. Stacey, Ms. 

Olivia 

Happy New Year!  Wishing 

you the most blessed and 

sunniest year yet!  A big 

thank you for all of your 

well wishes and holiday 

cheer.  It was greatly ap-

preciated.   

For this month our focus 

will be on : 

 O-owl, oyster, Olaf  

 P - polar bear, panda, 

pineapple 

 Q & U - quilt, queen, 

up, under 

 R –road, race, rainbow, 

rocket 

January 2015 
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Happy New Year!  Your children have learned 

so much this school year.  We are working 

hard on our names numbers and manners. 

Keep up the good work preschoolers!   

Our letter focus for January: 

  December 29-Winter week and review 

We will discuss animals that hibernate 

and review our letters  

 January 5-9 Letter Oo– otters, octopus, 

oceans 

 January 12-16 Letter Pp- penguins, polar 

bear, pigs 

 January 19-23 Letter Qq and Uu– Qq and 

Uu are friends, quail, quarters, quilts 

 January 26-30 Letter Nn– noodles, nar-

whals, necklace  

Our bible focus will be on Noah’s Ark, Jesus 

Growing Up, Follow Jesus, and First Miracle.   

Thank you and God bless you in the new year! 

Ms. Eve, Ms. Heather, Ms. Brenda, Ms. Allison 
Extended Care News 

Donations of playdoh, anti-

bacterial hand wipes, box 

tissues and small treasure 

items (no guns) are greatly 

appreciated!  


